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October 4, 2017 

 

✯✯✯ Hearing Notice ✯✯✯ 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Members, Subcommittee on Federal Lands 

 

From:            The Honorable Tom McClintock, Chairman 

 

Subject:         Legislative Hearing – October 11, 2017 

 

 

On Wednesday, October 11, 2017, at 10:00 a.m., in Room 1334 Longworth House Office 

Building, the Subcommittee on Federal Lands will hold a legislative hearing on the following 

bill:  

 

• H.R. 219 (Rep. Don Young of AK), To correct the Swan Lake hydroelectric project 

survey boundary and to provide for the conveyance of the remaining tract of land within 

the corrected survey boundary to the State of Alaska. "Swan Lake Hydroelectric Project 

Boundary Correction Act"; 
• H.R. 2630 (Rep. Paul Gosar), To authorize the Secretary of the Interior to convey certain 

land to La Paz County, Arizona, and for other purposes. "La Paz County Land Conveyance 

Act"; 
• H.R. 3373 (Rep. Eleanor Holmes Norton), To amend the District of Columbia Stadium 

Act of 1957 to extend for an additional 50 years the lease under which the government of 

the District of Columbia uses the ground under and the parking facilities associated with 

Robert F. Kennedy Memorial Stadium; and 
• H.R. 3607 (Rep. Tom McClintock), To authorize the Secretary of the Interior to establish 

fees for medical services provided in units of the National Park System, and for other 

purposes. 
 

Witnesses are by invitation only.  

 

If you need further information, please contact Steven Parr, Clerk, Subcommittee on Federal 

Lands at (202) 226-7736. 

 


